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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF IMPORT DOCUMENTS RELATIVE TO

MEMORANDUM DATED 22 JANUARY 2014
DATE - 10 APRIL 2017

This is to inform all ports and others concerned that there is no need to submit import
documents to Import and Assessment Service (IAS) pertaining to Value Reference Information
System (VRIS) relative to memorandum dated January 22, 2014 from former Acting Director,
Arnulfo B. Gambayan, as such documents will be monitored by IAS through Electronic Value
Reference Information System (E-VRIS).

For your information and compliance.

ESTRECAMPO, MBA, CSP
Director III
Import and Assessment Service

MILO D.
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BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
Manila

MEMORANDUM:
TO All District Colléctors
All Others Concerned
SUBJECT ¢ Reiteration of Section 2.3 of Customs Memorandum
Order No. 31-2011 for strict compliance by all
concerned
DATE January 22, 2014 s

All concerned are hereby enjoined to strictly comply with 2.3 of Customs Memorandum

Order No. 31-2011 which apparently have not been properly observed since its issuance, quoted

to wit:

ARGfecc

“To properly monitor the valuation and tariff
classification of imported goods and for purposes of building
the database of value information and classification, all
District/Port Collectors are_hereby directed to_submit to the
Office of the Director, I4S, all import documents, including
the accompanying invoices and other commercial and shipping
documents, whether the goods were entered under consumption
or warehousing or destined to Freeports or special economic
zones.” (underscoring supplied)

Import Assessment Service /



